Support Full Elimination of Parking Minimums
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To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Councilmember Thao,

| am writing in support of the full elimination of parking minimums. | hope you will support this
important deprioritization of cars to help make our city safer and more environmentally just. This
is the time for bold action.

Thanks,
Ben Swanson-Hysell
1315 Portland Ave, St Paul, MN 55104



